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It	is	vital	for	the	future	of	Australia	that	we	make	a	rapid	transition	to	renewable	
energy.	Coal	is	not	the	future.	
Therefore	it	is	imperative	that	support	be	given	by	the	NSW	government	to	clean	
energy	projects.	Part	of	this	is	legislation	for	a	fair	price	for	solar	generated	
electricity.	
I	live	in	institutional	buildings	with	extensive	roofing	fully	covered	with	solar	
panels	with	feed-in	to	the	grid,	but	the	financial	benefit	has	been	very	
disappointing	because	of	the	present	pricing	structure.	
The	government	should	be	extending	all	possible	support	to	renewable	energy	
production	throughout	the	state	if	it	is	to	be	credible	overseer	of	the	state's	
resources,	and	genuinely	concerned	about	he	welfare	of	its	citizens.




